Dear Parents

It is hard to believe but we are in our last few days of the term and Spring is well and truly here at long last. It has been a long but fruitful term and we were delighted to receive our fabulous ESB results a few days ago. We are so proud of the Juniors and the 100% pass rate once again: 4 of our children achieved the Merit Plus (next to the highest grading) and the rest obtained Distinctions (the top level) - I am so proud of each and every one of them and congratulate them (and parents) for their hard work which has paid dividends! This morning we also welcomed Br Ray Baker who presented a couple of children with Easter Egg prizes for the best quiz responses following the Bible Exhibition last month. We also enjoyed hearing some great poems created by the Infants - and celebrated a Year4 pupil's Piano exam success this week.

The next big project for Juniors is the school play which is coming up at the end of May - it will be soon upon us and we really need them to continue learning their many lines over the Easter holiday please - onwards and upwards!

Next week we hope to welcome and Easter visitor who will bring some chocolate chaos during our Easter activities day - Wednesday, which is non-uniform and we invite a £1 donation for charity as well that day)

We finish on Thursday at 2pm for the Easter break.

I wish you all a lovely weekend with sunshine and smiles.

Kind regards

Julie Tanner

Head Teacher